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Chairman Shafik Gabr addresses guests and fellows at the Gabr Fellows Dinner at Ristorante i Ricchi in Washington,
D.C. on Sept. 26.

On September 26, 2024, we had the honor of hosting our monthly fellowship dinner with notable
alumni, distinguished guests, and prospective candidates for the upcoming cohort. The dinner
took place at the Ristorante i Ricchi in Washington, D.C. and was attended by four special guests:
Dr. Susan Saxton, Mr. Moon Sulfab, Ms. Mazeke Andall, and her husband Mr. Khabeer Salaam.
Additionally, Board Members Mrs. Gehan Gabr and Mr. Mohamed Ramzi were present, along
with eight Fellows and nine Candidates.

Chairman Shafik Gabr opened the evening by expressing his gratitude to Alen for his assistance
in organizing interviews with candidates for the upcoming fellowship program. Applications will
remain open until December 2024. Over the past decade, the Shafik Gabr Foundation (SGF)
welcomed over 140 fellows through this program, which serves as a vital platform for cultivating
future leaders committed to furthering the dialogue between the East and West. Mr. Gabr
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